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February 17, 2023 

 

 

Mr. Arnulfo Hernandez, Jr. SENT BY EMAIL:  arnulfoh@sbcglobal.net 

 

 

Re: Notice of Final Resolution, SC-32211436 (Claudia Lizette Rodriguez) 

 

Dear Mr. Hernandez: 

 

The Texas Ethics Commission (Commission) has completed its consideration of this sworn 

complaint by entering an order that was agreed to by the respondent.  I have enclosed a copy for 

your files. 

 

You will note that the Commission determined that there were violations that were neither 

technical nor de minimis.  This finding means that the order is not confidential and may be 

disclosed by Commission members and staff. 

 

Please call me at (512) 463-5800 if you have any questions concerning the enclosed order. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Nicholas Espinosa 

 

Nicholas Espinosa 

Director of Enforcement 

 

NE:mc 

 

 

Enclosure: Order and Agreed Resolution 
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